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Since 1969, the nonprofit National Consumer Law Center® (NCLC®) 
has worked for consumer justice and economic security for low-income 
and other disadvantaged people, including older adults, in the U.S. 
through its expertise in policy analysis and advocacy, publications, 
litigation, expert witness services, and training. www.nclc.org 


